
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES – FEBRUARY 23, 2021

TUESDAY  -  2:03 P.M.
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM

At 2:03 p.m. the Board met for a budget work session with County Auditor Jolene Pieters.  The
meeting was held electronically due to COVID-19 public health risks.  In attendance:
Supervisors Reneé McClellan and Lance Granzow; and Pieters and Angela Silvey.  Attending
via Zoom: Supervisor BJ Hoffman.  

The purpose of the meeting was to select a maximum levy rate to publish in advance of the
maximum levy public hearing.  It was decided the County would publish and vote on a high max
levy rate, but would whittle down the actual budget prior to the FY 2022 budget hearing.  

At 3:02 p.m. Granzow moved, McClellan seconded to adjourn.  Motion carried.

/s/ BJ Hoffman               /s/ Jolene Pieters
BJ Hoffman, Chair                                                Jolene Pieters           

Board of Supervisors                                                           Hardin County Auditor




